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I continue to object strongly to the height of the buildings proposed for Blackwattle Bay as well as 
the intended increase in numbers of residents.  There is not enough infrastructure currently in place 
to cope with the residents in who already live in the area.  The intersection at the Pyrmont Bridge 
Road and Bank Street is horrendous now and will only become worse with the proposed increase in 
residents and once the new Fish Markets Open.  Most of the proposed development is inappropriate 
for the area and if necessary should not be any higher than the Anzac Bridge platform.  Once again 
this government thinks it can use public/crown land any way it feels like.  Please don't let The 
Planning Minister Mr Anthony Roberts anywhere near this project.  He is hand in glove with the 
developers and has no idea what he is doing.




